0101

COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ

Personnel Department

701 OCEAN STREET, SUITE 310 TELEPHONE: (408)454-2600
SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060 FAX: (408) 454-2411
TDD: (408) 454-2123

September 19, 2000

Agenda: September 26, 2000
Board of Supervisors

County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

SUBJECT: DEFERRAL OF REPORT BACK ON PLANNER I-IV, CODE
COMPLIANCE I-IV AND ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH COMPENSATION

Dear Members of the Board:

As you are aware, your Board directed the Personnel Department to report back on the
compensation of the Planner I-IV series, Code Compliance I-IV series and the
Environmental Health series.

The Personnel Department and SEIU Local 415 have had two meetings with the Planners
to discuss the draft compensation surveys. However, meetings still need to occur with the
Code Compliance and Environmental Health representatives. These meetings are
important to ensure maximum input by the Union in this process.

Therefore, it is RECOMMENDED that your Board approve deferral of the report back on
compensation issues related to the Planner I-1V series, Code Compliance I-1V series and
Environmental Health series to October 17, 2000.

Very truly yours, RECOMMENDED:

Dania Torres Wong SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
Personnel Director County Administrative Officer

cc: Cliff Tillman, Jr., SEIU; Alvin James, Planning Director; Rama Khalsa, HSA Director;
Linda Wilshusen, SCCRTC Director; Barry Samuel, POSCS Director; Tom Burns, RDA

Director




